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On February 1st, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt 

of a report from the Department of Justice on the Environmental Crimes and Cultural 

Resources Enforcement Unit.  

 

DOJ was instructed to report to the 2023 Legislature on the Unit’s activities, including the 

number and types of matters, outcomes, cost, and any recoveries from settlements.   

 

While the report provided some information, a more detailed response is necessary for 

the Legislature to fully understand the Unit’s activities, performance, and costs.  The 

Subcommittee anticipates receiving this information during DOJ’s budget hearing later 

this month.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


